
 
Notice  

Dated: 20-9-2017 

Dear Teachers and Students, 

This is to inform you that The Bohra Community is having a 

sacred occasion of Moharram on 22nd, 25th, 26th & 27th 

September 2017. 

During these days their spiritual leader His Holiness Dr. Syedna 

Mufaddal Saifuddin, Head of International Dawoodi Bohra 

Community will be visiting Karachi to deliver Sermons at 

Karachi Bohra Jamat Khanna in Saddar. An approximation of 

45,000 Bohra community people from around the world will be 

attending this event. 

As per Directive from the Directorate of Private schools 

Department of Education and Literacy (Government of Sindh), 

we have been asked to close all schools of the Saddar region on 

the above mentioned dates. 

 

 

 

Sr. Roohi Ghouri   

Principal  


